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‘MC KOWNVILLE IMPROVEMENT ASSOCIATION

(Special)
MINUTES OF MEETING

September 30, 1963

A special meeting was called to be held at the home of the
President at 7:45 P.M. on September 30. The following officers were in
attendance:

G. W. Hamme President
Charles Maneri Vice President
Verls McCarville Treasurer

The following directors were also in attendance:

James Choules

Hugh Prytherch

Dorothy Maneri

George Hurley

William Reynders Jr. Past President

The matter of storm drainage on Hillcrest Avenue was presented and
discussed. An informal map showing the work accomplished under the
Quadrini Motel was viewed by the members present. The map also showed
the piping area approved for laying from the Quadrini Motel to the
Krumkill Stream. The present point of discussion was whether or not the
Assoclation should urge the Town Board to take prompt action now needed
for a 42" pipe line to run from the Hillcrest Avenue manhole to the
manhole at the south-west corner of the Motel. The seriousness of the
condition was discussed and it was unanimously agreed that a letter
should be sent to the Town Board requesting that appropriate steps be
taken to have at least this part of the storm sewer system also
corrected at this time. It was agreed to also have the letter state that
if sufficient funds in the McKownville Sewer District are ava.ilable
that consideration might be considered for its use. .-~ ==~ -~

A letter from the Commissioner of the New York State Motor Vehicle
Bureau was read which concerned traffic lights on Western Avenue in
McKownville. The letter was in reply to one having been written by NMr.
Guy Rising. The Commiasioner's letter was turned over to the
McKownville Improvement Assoclation for information of what the State
planned to pursue. Since this is an old chestnut and inasmuch as
Mr, Rising is now 111 and will questionably bsﬂ\ablo to pursue the matter
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individually, the Association agreed to have a follow-up letter

prepared to give impetus to the matter and request the State study

include consideration of modern type lights with timers so that the

lights would only be in operation the necessary part of the day (i.e.,

7:30 A.M. to 6:00 P.M,). Wm.Reynders to draft letter for President's

signature.

The members thought it would be a splendid idea to send Mr. Rising

a card from the Association wishing him well. (iir, Serald Hamme will-so do. )

It was agreed that the next meeting of the officers and directors
would be held on November 18 at 7:45 P.M, at the home of the President,
30 Norwood Street. It was also suggested that a notice of that meeting
should be made in the Turnpike Record to encourage the people of the
Association and McKownville in general to bring any pertinent matter
to the attention of the members for service by the Association.

(iir, lamme will prewnare notice.)
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G. W. HAMME, President
(Absence of Secretary)

In addition, it might be noted that a letter of thanks was

sent to Colonel Walter M,Tisdale, for his kindness and the
interesting material which he Dresented at our Annual ileeting

at which he spoke and showed slides of the new University Cannus
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